Message

From: HARVEY, Ian (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) [i.harvey@ Irrelevant & Sensitive

Sent: 14/02/2017 11:42:05

To: Sue Eardley [sue.eardley@ I&S

Subject: Paediatricans response

Attachments: 20170213 Paediatricans letter.pdf

Sensitivity: Company Confidential

Dear Sue

I thought that it was important to share this letter from our Paediatricians having shared both the College review and Jane Hawdon's review with them. I would make a number of comments:

We have had discussions with the Coroner, initially a briefing at the outset when all the issues were raised and again last week having shared the College review with him. We will be having a follow up conversation with him to ensure he remains happy with our plans and actions.

There is a bit of a dig at the review in their reason 1, this despite the fact that the observations in green text were shared with the two leads. We intend to now share those comments with all the paediatricians i.e. coincidence and gut-feeling.

I am sharing the letter with Jane Hawdon for her comments with particular regard to the issue that they keep raising i.e. the unexpected collapse and failure to respond in a way that is expected.

Re reason 5 – I believe that they are being selective and disingenuous in that there is no comparison between the intensity of the workload before and after we down-graded the unit.

I am happy for any comments from you or any of the review team.

Kind regards



lan Harvey Medical Director Countess of Chester Hospital NHS FT

~	0 I&S	Ext Irrelev
\geq	i.harvey@ I	relevant & Sensitive

This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the

sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it.

Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in reliance on its contents:

to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in England

and Scotland

 ${\tt NHSmail}$ is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with ${\tt NHSmail}$ and ${\tt GSi}$ recipients

NHSmail provides an email address for your career in the NHS and can be accessed anywhere For more information and to find out how you can switch, visit www.nhsdigital.nhs.uk/nhsmail
